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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 2:05 PM
To: 'GEROMINISTRIES@aol.com'
Subject: RE: FP&L RATE INCREASE

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: GEROMINISTRIES@aol.com [mailto:GEROMINISTRIES@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 1:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FP&L RATE INCREASE 
 
  
  
I find it quite selfish for FP&L to ask for a rate increase.  My question is, what consideration is being giving to the senior 
citizens who are on a fixed income?   Our income is already stretched to the maximum, and if our bills are not paid on 
time, FP&L has no problem turning the power off. 
  
Our homes are in lack of repairs and our lawns are not representative to the community.   
  
It is too costly to convert to the energy saving unit and to properly seal our homes in order for our monthly electric bills to 
be lower.     
  
The System advertises that there is money for seniors, but when we apply for the assistance, we are told we do not 
qualify because our income is too much.  
  
WE ARE  LAW ABIDING CITIZENS IN OUR 70'S, WHO HAVE BEEN AND YET ARE AN ASSET IN THE 
COMMUNITY, DON'T DESERVE TO LIVE IN POVERTY.  
  
Q. Lawton 
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